The Powell and Snyder Weekly Update
Issue 9	10-21-14
“If you can dream it, you can do it.”  Walt Disney
Dates to remember:
October 21 – Scholastic order(s) DUE
October 23 – End of 1st 9 weeks
October 24 – NO SCHOOL! – Teacher Workday – School spirit night at Chuck E. Cheese (3-9pm)
October 27 – SIC meeting at 5:00pm
Oct. 27-31  - Red Ribbon Week
October 31 – Pumpkin Fun Run 

· Check out our class website… powellandsnyder.weebly.com 
· PLEASE keep your child’s blue communication folder in their book bag so that we can send home important information AND turn in important papers in their folder.  Thanks 
· If you have any questions or concerns about your child, please email.  Mrs. Powell’s email address is cspowell@rhmail.org.
· Important! If there is a change in the way that your child goes home in the afternoons, PLEASE send a note to school with your child, call the school, or email me so that we can make sure that your child goes home the correct way.  
· We are going on a field trip at the beginning of November.  Please be on a look out in your child’s blue communication folder for a permission form with details about the field trip. 
· Parent-teacher conferences are going on right now.  Thank you to all parents who have been able to attend your child’s conference.  Please make every effort to attend your child’s conference because we will be discussing how your child has been performing through the first 9 weeks.  If you need to reschedule, please contact me prior to the scheduled conference date (Mrs. Powell) and I will try to work something out for us to meet.
· Throughout November we are going to be working on writing personal narratives (true stories).  A great way to help your child through this time is to have them share with you about their day at school and to talk about anything that has happened to them.  For questions, please ask and we will help in any way possible. 
· Our fall “Pumpkin Fun Run” is quickly approaching (Oct. 31).  Please make sure that you are helping your child collect pledges to support our school.  The money that is raised will go towards helping out all students and teachers of our school this school year and in the future.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
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